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Dear Newmarket Public Library Board, 

I am proud to announce that the Ontario Libraries Capacity Fund will be investing $8,445.00 towards 

improving IT and Service Capacity in the Newmarket Public Library. This investment recognizes the key 

role public libraries play in building strong, vibrant communities across the province. 

Based on stakeholder consultations, the new Ontario Libraries Capacity Fund will target the following 

priorities: 

I know this investment will help to strengthen and support the services that our Local library already 

provides, and I welcome any of your feedback moving forward. 
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